								November 4, 2015

Dear Parents,

          Starting Wednesday, November 11th, I will be doing after-school tutoring in Math.
This will be every Wednesday and Thursday from 3:00-5:00.  If you would like for your
child to stay for tutoring, please pick them up at 5:00 by the high school office.  

                        						Thank you,
								Michelle Martin
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